Alt. Chair Report
May 13, 2017

Since our Spring Assembly I've had the opportunity to attend our Big Book Planning meeting
on the 27 of March. | love our committee. Attended our Pre-General Service workshop here
at the Lord of Life on April 8. I’'m still learning more and more about how our Service
Structure works. Chairing the Agenda Committee is a lot different than attending. Learned a
lot that day. I still believe that there are a lot of people that still don’t understand the
importance of the Conference.

Our wrap up meeting for the 2017 Spring Assembly Conference was on the 9" of April.
Great final reports were given. | love the inventory of the Committees.

Attended a planning meeting for the 2018 Spring Assembly Conference in Waukegan on
April 22", Thought it was to be a meeting to work on a bid. Turned out they were electing
Planning Committee Chairs.

April 24t | attended the 2017 Big Book Conference Planning meeting.
We had another 2018 Spring Assembly Planning meeting on the 6" of May in Waukegan.
We have returned the Drop cords to the Lord of Life Church they were in with our supplies.

We did purchase a new cash box. Did take into consideration what our 2016 Registration
Chair said, that our old cash box was to small. Hopefully this one will work for all our events.

One other thing. Our flatbed cart (the one we use to bring in the electronic equipment and
other supplies got left at the Hyatt Regency after the Spring Assembly Conference. We will
need to replace it.

Respectfully submitted

Steve M

Alt. Chair



